
Memo
To: ASAA Member Schools
Date: January 24, 2023
From: Brad Van Raalte, Assistant Executive Director
cc: George Grant, ASAA Football Commissioner

Tim Enger, Football Alberta
Re: ASAA Approved Footballs

Due to the discontinuation of the Wilson F1005 and continued supply shortages for

alternates, the ASAA will maintain the temporary measure for which footballs can be

used during the 2023 season of play.

During regular season play, leagues will determine acceptable balls, but during ASAA
quarterfinals, semifinals and finals, an approved leather ball must be used. Before a
game, both teams will supply the referee with three balls for use on offense.
The leather balls approved for use by the ASAA for playoffs in Fall 2023 are:

Nike Vapor One
Wilson F1005
Wilson F2000
Wilson GST
Wilson TDS 1205
Please note that this list is slightly different than last year based on the survey results.

It is the hope of the ASAA Executive that a new official game ball will be chosen in time
for the 2024 season.

Please contact brad@asaa.ca if you have any questions.
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